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October 23, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Bryan Green, HARC Chairman 
1300 White St 
Key West, Florida    33040 
 
Dear Mr. Green, 
 
The Key West Chamber of Commerce along with the residents, businesses and government of  
Key West agree that there is insufficient parking downtown, near Duval Street.  
 
We support both public and private efforts to create much-needed parking in our commercial  
core. Increasing parking options near Duval Street makes our business center accessible to visitors  
and residents alike and helps alleviate parking pressure on nearby residential areas. 
 
We encourage you to support increasing parking options to ensure a viable community for both 
 residents and visitors.  We sincerely appreciate your attention to this matter and trust you will  
take into consideration the parking difficulties we are currently facing in our island community. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Virginia A. Panico, CCE 
Executive Vice President 
 
Cc: Directors of the Board. 
 
           

 

           Virginia A. Panico


